
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Members, Board of Education 

Dr. Ushma Shah, Superintendent of Schools 
 
FROM: Patrick King, Senior Director of Finance 
 
RE: BRAVO Donations  
 
DATE: January 10, 2023 
 
 
The following individuals have made cash donations to BRAVO so that it can continue 
providing a diverse program of performing arts opportunities inclusive to all Brooks 
students:  
 

• Joan Gonzalez - $500 
• Lisa Kiker - $1,000 
• Andrew Pauline - $500 
• Karen Terio - $500 

 
The donations were reviewed and are supported by administration. 
 
Administration will be seeking a motion that the Board of Education of Oak Park District 
97 accepts the donation above. 
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